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Encounter Christ in the Sacraments 
Holy Mass Schedule 
Saturday     4:00 p.m. 
Sunday       7:30, 9:00, 10:30 a.m. 
Daily Mass:  Monday-Saturday 8:00 a.m. 
(The rosary is prayed prior to daily Mass at 7:35 a.m.) 
 

Sacrament of Confession:  
Saturdays from 3-3:50 PM at Holy Family.  
Confessions 
Tuesday, Sept. 3 - 5:45 to 6:45 pm 
 
Eucharistic Adoration  
(in the Parish Center Chapel) 
Mondays-Fridays   11:00 a.m.-10:00 p.m.  
 

The Rosary is prayed every Monday in the chapel from 
6-7 pm for Vocations. All are welcome to come and pray.  
 
Sacrament of Baptism  
By appointment. Parents must contact the Priest or 
Deacon for an appointment. 
 
Sacrament of Matrimony  
Those parishioners wishing to be married at our parish 
must contact the Priest or Deacon at least 8 months 
before the date of the wedding. 
 
Visitation and Anointing of the Sick  
We are pleased to anoint and/or bring Communion to 
any parishioner who cannot participate at Mass for 
reasons of illness or age. Please contact us. 

About Us 
 
Parish Center 
  438 Middleboro Ave.,  E. Taunton, MA 02718 
 
Office Hours 
  Monday–Friday from 8:30 a.m.-2:30 p.m.  
 
Phone Numbers 
  Rectory: 508-824-5665  
  Parish Center: 508-824-5707     
  Faith Formation: 508-824-3578 
  Fax -508-822-2915  
 
Website:  http://www.hfparish.net 
 
Parish Staff 
Fr. Richard Wilson, Pastor 
   fatherwilson@anchornews.org 
 
Rev. David S. Marcham, Visiting Priest  
  dmarcham@hcfm.org 
Rev. Mr. John J. Fitzpatrick, Deacon (retired) 
   zekefitz29@gmail.com  
Rev. Mr. Kevin Gingras, Deacon 
  kpgingras@gmail.com.  
JR Pimentel, Director of Music Ministry 
  mmpjr315@comcast.net 
Tracey Desmarais, Secretary 
  secretary@holyfamilytaunton.org 
That Man Is YOU!                                                   
  tmiy@holyfamilytaunton.org 
 
Mary C. Anderson, Organist 
Steve Woolson and Dave LeClair, Maintenance 
 
Sarah Parker, Sacristan 
 
Dave Jolivet, Rectory Assistant 
 

Welcome  
To any new parishioners or those who might be visiting 
our parish family this week! Please introduce yourself to 
the Fr. Wilson or Deacon Kevin. We are so happy you 
have joined us! 

Recurring Events 
St. Vincent DePaul Society 
 2nd Wednesday at 7:00pm 
Knights of Columbus 
 1st Wednesday at 7:00pm 
Prayer Shawl Ministry 
 2nd Wednesday at 1:00pm  

Please Pray for the Following: 
Gail Nigloschy & Family 

Evelyn Driscoll 
Deborah Lewis 

Jim & Adeline Marques 
Mary daSilvia 

Steve Kennealy 
Carmen Sousa 

Meg Goslin 
Sr. Anita Marie 

Annie Rose 
Adam Gannon 

Steven Bois 
Susan Feinberg 

Heather Gacheco 
 
 

Luzia & Adelino Grazito 
Jacqueline VanDyke  

Pam Podgurski 
Rosemary Donovan 

Kevin Gallagher & Family 
Marc DeSousa 

Lindsey and Theo 
Charles Callahan 
Janice Fitzpatrick 

Liam Quinn 
Patrick Lynch 

Lorraine Moisan 
Sylvia Medeiros 
Kate Powlowsky 

Bulletin Submissions —  
Please email bulletinholyfamily@gmail.com  with any 
announcements at least one week in advance of the 
publication date.  
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Mass Intentions 
 
 

Saturday, August 31 
8:00    Dora Pereira 
4:00    Joaquim Rebello-1st Anniversary 
 
Sunday, September 1 
7:30    For the People of the Parish 
9:00    Dora I. Dutra 
10:30  Jayne Brennan-6th Anniversary 
 
Monday, September 2 
8:00    Evelyn Saba 
 
Tuesday, September 3 
8:00    Curtis Hardnack 
 
Wednesday, September 4 
8:00    John Zeiba 
 
Thursday, September 5 
8:00    Fr. Manuel Garcia 
 
Friday, September 6 
8:00    Anna Taranto 
 
Saturday, September 7 
8:00    Anne Marie Bossé 
           Donna Roche 
           Rosemarie Olivadesa 
4:00    Kevin Chaves 
 
Sunday, September 8 
7:30    For the People of the Parish 
9:00    Francisco Medeiros 
10:30  Maria Costa Raposo 

Adoration: *We would like to arrange for a few 
Parishioners to take on the role of helping our regular 
Adorers find coverage when they are unable to find it on 
their own when they’ve used the substitute list or our 
Facebook page. When that doesn’t work, we’d like to 
have a few people who would be the contact persons to 
assist those still having difficulty, especially in 
emergency situations. Ideally, it would be of great help if 
those wishing to help have access to our Facebook page 
to keep up with any unfulfilled Adoration hours. If 
you’re interested in being a contact person, please 
contact Tracey in the office.  
*Also, we have a couple of hours where we have 2 
people scheduled for the same hour and it’s been 
working wonderfully if one person is sick, or is away on 
vacation. If you can’t fully commit to every week being 
an Adorer, but you’d like to be a back-up Adorer for a 
specific hour or alternate weeks with someone, just let 
Tracey know. If you just want to be a substitute in 
general, we would love to add your name to the list!  

Respect Life:  
Holy Family Respect Life Ministry has a new webpage 
on the Holy Family Parish website.  Here, you will find 
links to pro-life resources, upcoming events, information 
on the March for Life, and so much more!  Visit the 
webpage at:  https://hfparish.net/respect-life 

Mass Intentions: Masses for January 1-June 30, 
2020 opened on Monday, July 1st.  One can reserve up 
to 3 Masses during that time period, and if there are any 
more Masses available for the duration of this year, you 
may reserve additional Masses from Sept-Dec. 2019 
(there are only a limited number of weekday Masses left 
later this year). The Mass offering is $10 per Mass.  

Online Giving: It is wonderful to see more parish-
ioners joining the online giving. Those who give online 
can choose to have their weekly donation, and other do-
nations, taken automatically from their bank account (so 
they don’t have to worry about preparing a check or hav-
ing cash for the weekly collection).  

Altar Flowers 
Thank you to those folks who have been purchasing 
flowers to decorate the altar area during Ordinary Time. 
If you would like to donate flowers in memory of a 
loved one or because you would like to honor a particu-
lar saint on his or her feast day, please contact Tracey in 
our parish office. The donation is $60, which is what the 
florist charges us. 

The flowers in the sanctuary this week were 
donated in memory of Leonard Goslin. 
Please keep Leonard “Gus” in your pray-
ers, as well as his family this week.  

Due to the Labor Day holiday on Monday, September 
2nd, there will not be Adoration taking place in the 
chapel that day. Adoration will resume at 11:00 am 
on Tuesday, September 3rd.  

The Parish office will be closed as well for the long holi-
day weekend.  

The next Finance Council meeting will be on Thursday, 
September 12th at 7:00 pm.  

The next Parish Council meeting will be held on Tues-
day, September 17th at 7:00 pm.   
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Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
We are called to be humble of heart. Learn how to love 
each other with humility by attending a Worldwide Mar-
riage Encounter Weekend. The next Weekends are Sep 
14-15, 2019 in Medway, MA and Oct 18-20, 2019 in 
LACONIA, NH. For more information, call Stephen & 
Michelle O'Leary at 800-710-9963 or visit them at 
https://wwmema.org/. 

Museum of Family Prayer-on September 15th at 
2pm, there will be a celebration with a family Mass + 
Blessing, and Dedication with the Most Reverend Edgar 
M. daCunha, S.D.V., D.D., Bishop of Fall River. There 
will be fun activities, joyful music, and a variety of food 
trucks for refreshments. Please consider joining us that 
day to celebrate the grand opening! For more infor-
mation, go to MuseumofFamilyPrayer.org. The Museum 
is located at 518 Washington Street, N. Easton. 

Penny Sale Update:  We are on our way to an ex-
citing penny sale on October 5.  We intend to raffle gifts 
valued at $10 or more, children’s toys, and bottles of 
cheer.   We will also have a special raffle with higher 
valued prizes and a bucket raffle of gift certificates. This 
is one of the parish’s major fundraisers.  We ask you to 
help.  Financial donations are greatly appreciated as we 
can purchase items that are needed.  We also need 
new items for the raffles, bottles of cheer and/or gift cer-
tificates.    Please drop off gifts marked penny sale at the 
parish center.  With your help we can make this fund-
raiser a success.   
Our next planning meeting is Tuesday September 10 at 
7:00 PM.   All are welcome! 
Basket making party- On Friday September 20, we will 
be having a gift basket making party.  We will be assem-
bling baskets for the penny sale.  Please join us for a fun 
filled night starting at 6:300 PM. 
 Main Raffle- Again this year, we will be raffling off a 
whole roll of $5 Massachusetts Lottery tickets with a 
twist! Purchase a $10 raffle ticket for a chance to win 
the roll of $5 Massachusetts Lottery tickets or opt to 
take the cash.  Tickets will be available for sale after 
weekend Masses in September and at the parish center. 
Drawing will be at the end of the Penny Sale.  You do 
not have to be present to win. 

THAT MAN IS YOU! 
We'll be back for the Fall session starting Saturday, Sep-
tember 14, 2019 at the Parish Center beginning at 6:15 
am with a great  BREAKFAST.  Make this your year to 
become the man that God has created you to be!  For 
more information, contact Brian Reed 508-837-7357. 
Registration is available any TMIY Saturday morning 
session. 
 

WINE: Women in the 
New Evangelization (aka 
Wicked Awesome WINE) in-
vites women, of the parish (and 
to their friends outside the parish 

as well) to an information night on Monday, September 
9th from 7 to 9 pm in the Parish Hall. WINE offers 
women a variety of ways to grow in their Catholic faith 
through bi-weekly book clubs,  community service, so-
cial and spiritual events. The beauty of WINE is provid-
ing opportunities for participating in many different 
ways in a guilt-free - come to what interest - you for-
mat.  For more information call or email Allison Gingras 
508-243-1133 or Allison@CatholicVineyard.com.  

The Office of Faith Formation will be offering 
Adult Confirmation Classes beginning on October 2 & 
3, 2019, (for 6 consecutive weeks) from 7-9 p.m. at 
Bishop Stang High School on Wednesday evenings, and 
Holy Cross Parish in Easton on Thursday evenings re-
spectively. Both sessions conclude with a retreat on No-
vember 16, 2019. For more information or to register for 
classes, please call the Parish office. You can also visit 
the Office of Faith Formation website at 
www.fallriverfaithformation.org or contact Deacon 
Bruce Bonneau at 508-678-2828, ext. 13.  

Annual Wedding Anniversary Celebration: 
A special Mass of Thanksgiving will be celebrated for 
couples observing significant wedding anniversaries 
(including first year in 2019). This celebration will take 
place on Sunday, October 6, 2019, at 3:00 pm at St. 
Mary’s Cathedral in Fall River. If you would like an in-
vitation, please let your Pastor know as soon as possi-
ble.  

 

Message from Fr Brendan McCarrick: 
 
Dear Father Rich and Parish, 
I wish to thank you so very much for you hospitality and 
generous donations to the Irish Pallottine Missionaries 
received during my visit to your parish August 17 & 18. 
Your support will truly assist us in our ministries in East 
Africa, where we bring the Love, Mercy and Compas-
sion of Christ to the Children of God, made in his image 
and likeness. May the Lord reward you all and protect 
you into the future. I ask to you to continue to pray for 
our works as I remember you in my prayers. 
Kind regards 
Fr Brendan McCarrick SAC 
Pallottine Missionary Center 
Wyandotte, MI 48192 
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Ice Cream Social! Ray Medeiros 
will once again be having his Ice 
Cream Social after all the Masses the 
weekend of September 14/15. The 
donation is still only $2.00 per bowl 
and all proceeds go directly to helping 
raise money for the Annual Walk to 
End Alzheimer’s. Dessert before din-
ner at the Saturday vigil Mass and 
who doesn’t love ice cream for break-
fast on Sunday?!? 

Because of our Parish’s great loss with  
Karen Coughlin as our DRE, Faith For-
mation year will be delayed. We will update 
everyone as soon as we can. It will not begin in Septem-
ber, but registration forms will be available soon and we 
will let you know the start date for this year’s program 
as soon as it’s finalized. Thank you all for your under-
standing. 

Vocation Prayer Cross: The sign-up sheet for the 
2nd half of this year is located at the on the bulletin board 
next to the sacristy. It’s an opportunity for you or your 
family to take the prayer cross home for a week (or 
more!) to pray for vocations. This week, the prayer cross 
is being taken home by Deacon Bob and Family. Next 
week it will be taken home by The Desmarais Family. If 
you have never done it before, a booklet is available 
with the cross to take home so you can follow along 
with the prayers for vocations. 

October 8! Save the Date 
for an Exciting New Bible 
Study 
Do you believe in the Real 
Presence of Jesus in the Eucha-
rist? Do you realize what an 
amazing gift the Eucharist is? 
Do you know that the Eucharist is the very heart of 
our Catholic faith? 
Come and join us for an exciting new multi-media 
presentation on the Eucharist developed by the Au-
gustine Institute and narrated by Dr. Brant Pitre. He 
is a dynamic speaker with a keen sense of humor who 
presents with great clarity. It is guaranteed that you 
will learn things about the Eucharist and your faith 
that you never heard before. 
This will be a two part Bible Study. Part I will start 
on Tuesday, October 8th at 7:00 p.m. at Holy Family 
Parish Center and will end on November 12th. Part 2 
will be in the spring. You will receive an excellent 
Study Guide at the first class which contains all the 
lessons for both parts. 
Please register by Monday, September 23rd.  There 
are registration forms at the doors of the church. Re-
turn them to the Parish Center. You can also register 
by sending an e mail to:  
merlecoughlin@comcast.net    All are welcome!  

We currently have 2 permanent Adoration 
hours that we need coverage for. The hours are 
Thursdays from 4-5 pm & Fridays from 8:30-9:30pm. If 
you would like to take one of these hours, please contact 
Tracey in the office. Thank you! 

First Saturday Adoration will take place on Sat-
urday, September 7th from 10-3 in the Parish Center. For 
those of you who signed up with Karen to cover a spe-
cific hour, can you please let Tracey know which hour 
you have so she can add it to the schedule? Thank you 
so much! 

This Friday, September 6th, is First Friday. 
Ordinarily Adoration is 8:30am-7:45 pm in the church 
on First Friday. Due to a wedding that day, Adoration 
will be in the parish center chapel that day and will run 
from 9am-10pm. Please note the changes for this one 
First Friday. Thank you! 

There will be a Healing Mass at St. Andrew the 
Apostle Church, 19 Kilmer Avenue in Taunton, on 
Thursday, September 12.  
The Holy Rosary begins at 6 p.m. and will include the 
Sacrament of Confession. Holy Mass will begin at 6:30 
p.m. and will include praying over people individually 
and conclude with Benediction of the Blessed Sacra-
ment. 
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